
 

Faculty	and	Staff	Diversity	Mini-Grant	Final	Report	

Project	title	Project	I-Dentify	(Project	ID)		

Grant	Recipients	FLITE	Library	(faculty	members:	Mari	Kermit-Canfield,	David	Scott,	Stacy	
Anderson)	

Date	Project	Started	Materials	prep	began	in	March	2018;	Installation	opened	to	the	public	on	
April	4,	2018		

Amount	of	Money	Funded	by	the	Mini-Grant	$952.07	

1. How	was	the	grant	used	to	address	a	diversity	or	inclusion	related	goal?	
FLITE’s	HLC	Quality	Initiative	around	Learning	Environment	is	for	“FLITE	Library	[to]	be	
recognized	as	a	space	on	campus	where	all	students	can	study,	learn,	or	relax	in	an	
inclusive,	welcoming,	and	safe	environment.	FLITE	will	offer	a	variety	of	spaces	and	
services	that	are	designed	to	support	research,	studying,	group	projects,	socializing,	
meeting,	and	other	academic	endeavors.	This	project	is	multi-faceted	and	includes	…	
developing	robust,	inclusive,	and	transformative	programming.”	

Project	ID	demonstrates	our	interest	in	finding	out	who	is	in	our	community.	Additionally,	
by	its	nature,	Project	ID	was	an	attempt	at	inclusive	programming;	we	made	a	
concentrated	effort	to	include	many	different	identifiers	for	students	to	choose	among.		

FLITE’s	Diversity	Committee’s	2017-18	goals	include	aligning	FLITE	with	the	Ferris	State	
University	Diversity	Plan	and	the	diversity	action	items	as	identified	by	the	Division	of	
Academic	Affairs,	creating	ways	for	FLITE	personnel	to	become	more	aware	of	the	
diversity	inherent	to	FLITE’s	faculty	and	staff,	and	students,	and	establish	and	maintain	
contacts	with	other	groups	engaged	in	the	promotion	of	diversity	and	inclusion	within	
Ferris	State	University	and	the	surrounding	Big	Rapids	community.	

It	was	a	lucky	coincidence	that	the	idea	behind	Project	ID	tied	in	so	well	with	the	2016-
2021	Ferris	Diversity	and	Inclusion	Plan’s	Goal	1,	Item	H:	“Display	art	with	diversity	and	
include	themes	across	the	campus.”	Ferris	students,	as	well	as	employees	of	FLITE,	could	
see	how	the	Ferris	community	was	similar	and	different,	and	our	efforts	of	diversity	and	
inclusion	were	publicized	through	the	University	and	the	Big	Rapids	community.	The	
Project	even	made	the	front	page	of	the	Big	Rapids	Pioneer.	(attached)	
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2. Describe	the	audience	that	was	impacted	by	the	grant’s	implementation.		

Provide	quantitative	data,	if	available.	

The	audience	primarily	impacted	by	the	Project	were	Ferris	students	and	FLITE	staff.	A	
survey	was	provided	for	those	who	participated	and/or	observed	the	Project.	16	surveys	
were	completed.		

Words	used	to	describe	it	include:	important,	good,	creativity/creative,	community,	
thought	invoking,	awesome,	fun,	unique,	crazy,	diversity,	studying.		

Questions	asked:		

• Project	ID	helped	me	engage	with	other	people	in	the	Ferris	community.	
o 56%	agreed	or	strongly	agreed.	

• Project	ID	was	a	good	way	to	examine	my	similarities	with	other	people.	
o 80%	agreed	or	strongly	agreed.	

• Project	ID	allowed	me	to	demonstrate	who	I	am	to	the	Ferris	community.	
o 75%	agreed	or	strongly	agreed.	

• Project	ID	demonstrates	the	diversity	of	the	Ferris	community.		
o 58%	agreed	or	strongly	agreed.	

	
3. Grant	recipients	are	required	to	provide	a	short	narrative	that	details	the	

specific	efforts	each	of	the	collaborators	made	to	the	implementation	of	
the	grant.	

	
Mari	Kermit-Canfield	was	the	project	lead.	She	worked	with	FLITE’s	secretary	to	order	
supplies	and	with	physical	plant	to	mount	the	corkboard.	She	collated	the	identifiers	to	
use.	She	prepped	all	the	supplies	including	painting	the	knobs,	printing	the	label,	and	
soliciting	donations	of	yarn.		

David	Scott	assisted	with	prepping	the	supplies.	He	contacted	the	press,	including	the	
Torch	and	the	Big	Rapids	Pioneer.	He	publicized	the	project	through	social	media.		

Stacy	Anderson	constructed	the	assessment	survey,	collected	and	analyzed	the	data,	
and	wrote	the	final	report.	She	assisted	Mari	Kermit-Canfield	with	selecting	the	
identities	that	were	displayed	on	the	knobs.		

4. What	is	your	overall	assessment	of	the	project’s	impact	on	the	Ferris	

community?		How	did	this	impact	compare	to	what	you	expected?	
	



Ferris	students	really	responded	to	Project	ID	from	the	moment	it	was	put	up.	In	fact,	it	
was	more	popular	than	we	expected,	and	we	had	to	stop	the	activity	earlier	than	
expected	because	it	was	so	full	of	yarn.	We	were	pleased	with	the	positive	reactions	to	
the	questions	about	how	Project	ID	allowed	participants	and	observers	to	examine	their	
similarities	with	other	people	as	well	as	demonstrate	who	they	are	and	the	diversity	of	
the	community,	as	a	whole.	Though	the	response	to	the	questions	about	engagement	
was	more	positive	than	negative,	I	think	we	would	like	to	have	students	more	engaged	
with	each	other	during	the	project.	However,	they	did	often	work	on	it	in	groups	of	two	
or	three	people;	they	were	probably	people	they	already	knew	though.	

5. Present	a	final	budget	including	all	funds	received	and	spent	related	to	
the	project,	with	special	focus	on	the	funds	received	via	the	Diversity	

Mini-grant.	

• Corkboard	--	$650	
• Engraved	plate	--	$20	
• Paint	--	$11.28	
• Unfinished	wooden	knobs	--	$252	
• Avery	round	labels	--	$8.79	
• Misc.	supplies	-	$10	

	
Primary	Grant	Recipient’s	Signature	________________________________________	

Date	____________________________________		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	





	




